Auditor’s Office
2300 Bloomdale Rd.

COLLIN COUNTY Suite 3100

McKinney, Texas 75071
www.collincountytx.gov

To: County Judge and Commissioners Court
From: Linda Riggs, County Auditor

Date: August 29, 2023

Re: EnerGov Cash Drawer

Due to the new EnerGov going live in September, the Fire Marshal’s office is requesting
a cash drawer in the amount of $200 since they will be catering to four departments in
cashiering. | agree with their request.
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